
 

 
PROVIDER ALERT 

 
SAVE-THE-DATE NOTICE  

MARYLAND QUALITY INCENTIVE PROGRAM (QuIP) 
WEBINARS 06/26/12 OR 06/29/12 

June 18, 2012 

As promised, the second part of our two part webinar series introducing QuIP is 
coming up at the end of the month.  At this time, the webinars are tentatively 
scheduled for Tuesday, June 26, 2012 and Friday, June 29, 2012, and both webinars 
will be held in the afternoon. 

We continue to work through many program details with MHA, some of which we 
hope to share during our next webinars. 

Additional information including specifics on how to register for the webinars will be 
sent out later in the week. 

 


